
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 7/17/2012 4:22:36 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Sandoval 

Yep. And I just landed at OAK after two days in San Diego! 

On Jul 17, 2012, at 3:03 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

> First of all, I'm in LA for AWWEE and I moderated a panel with sandoval, zieglar, and anne shen smith (just 
fan to say fast and repeatedly). I knew my biggest challenge would be trying to time-manage OS's responses. I 
didn't realize until I got on the plane this morning that we were meeting at the biltmore!!! And you not here to 
sleuth with! 
> 
> Cathy asked me for restaurant recommendations in SF because her sister is coming for her sister's birthday. 
They want italian, but with large portions ~ none of those small plates that, in the words of her husband, are just 
enough to make you mad. So brian has a north beach recc I want to send her. Catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov 
> Right? 
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